
 

 DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  
             MONDAY, APRIL 10, 2023 

 

Prom:  LC's Prom "Enchanted Garden" is on Saturday, May 6! The cost is $58 per ticket. All tickets need to be 
purchased individually through the online School Store. Tickets are on sale for Seniors and outside guests only 
beginning at 11:30 AM on Tuesday, April 11. 
 
Tickets will open for Juniors at 3 p.m. on Wednesday, April 13. Sales will run until 2:30PM Friday, April 14in the 
event we do not sell out. Picture order forms are available in the Main Office and in Mrs. Loden’s room C329. 
Please see Mrs. Loden if you have any questions. 
 

 
Senior Class Cabinet:  There will be a senior class meeting after school on Wednesday, April 12 in E120 to 

discuss final details of senior banquet. 

N Teens: The April N-Teens meeting will be after school on Monday, April 10 in the LGI. We will be working 

on an Earth Day project. A service hour will be awarded for participating.  

LC Cultural Club: Next meeting will be after school Thursday, April 13 in room C202. Please turn in your field 

trip permission slips as soon as possible to Mrs. De Vries in room C232. 

Blood Drive: The next blood drive will be held on Friday, April 14 in the fieldhouse. All donors must be at least 

16 years old and turn in a signed permission form. See Miss York in C312 for more information. 

Student Council: There has been a final extension for registration for the Color Run. Registration will now run 

through Friday April 14. Registration is on the school store and can easily be accessed through the posters 

around the school with a QR Code.  Race day registration WILL BE accepted; however, there will be no 

guarantee of shirts or other goodies to be handed out to registered runners. Student Council is excited to bring 

this event back and looks forward to toeing the line 

3D Art:  3D Art is selling items to promote autism awareness.  The money raised will be used as scholarships 

for graduation seniors with autism that are heading to college. Items can be purchased in room E117 through 

Friday, April 21. 


